
 
We  pray  for the intentions of Pope Benedict this month: 

 That politicians may always act with honesty, integrity, and love for the truth. 

 Help for the Poorest Churches, that Christian communities may have a growing willingness to send 

missionaries, priests, and lay people, along with concrete resources, to the poorest Churches. 

 

We pray for Church leaders at all levels. We pray especially for:   

 Previous Prep President Fr Merkel as he begins the next phase of his Jesuit ministry,  

 Fr Rob Kroll as the new Prep Jesuit Superior, and  

 Fr Andy Alexander as he serves as the interim President of Creighton Prep.  

    

We pray for the Prep administrators, faculty, staff and Jesuits   We pray in gratitude for their 

outstanding effort in educating and mentoring our sons to be intellectually competent, loving, religious, 

committed to doing justice, and open to growth.   

 
 

We pray for God’s guidance over the students at Prep and their many activities.   
 

Operation Others Food Drive  

Football  

Tennis 

Cross Country teams 

those preparing for winter or 

spring sports 

Faculty meeting with Ignatian 

Breakfast 

Governing Board meeting 

ACT and SAT exams 

Driver’s Education 

Bluejay Invitational Quiz Bowl 

Freshman Communication 

Nights 

Men for Others Golf Classic 

Freshman EXPLORE exam 

Freshman Health Screening 

Junior Encounter Retreat 

CPSC Recycling 

CMAB meeting 

Freshman Homecoming Dance 

Homecoming Dance 

Teacher’s Fall Conference 

Reunion Weekend 

Sports Night 

Parents Rosary and Mass 

Central High Math Contest 

Loyola Dinner of Honor and 

Distinction 

Student Assembly for Alumnus 

of the year 

Parent Board.    

 

We especially pray:      

 For Freshmen, as they begin their years at Prep 

 For Sophomores and Juniors: discernment as they journey into this next year at Prep.  

 For Seniors:  God's guidance in selecting a college and making the right choices amidst temptation, so 

that they will develop into holy men of God. 

 

We pray for our Prep young men.   
We pray that they be open to feedback, family love, prayer and commitment, mindful of the negative paths that 

surround them.  We pray they find inner strength through the intercession and blessings from the Holy Spirit, St 

Joseph, Blessed Virgin Mary and St. Ignatius, leading and guiding their steps. May they recognize the humanity 

of the unborn, the sanctity of marriage, and the sanctity of the marital embrace.    
    

We pray for all Prep Alumni.   

We pray that they may be the men for others they were trained to be on every college campus, on the job, or in 

their military positions.  Wherever they may be, may God protect and bless them.   
 

September 2012 Intentions 
 



For Matthew Brown, oldest son of Sara Brown, we pray for his inner peace, courage and wisdom as he 

learns about life in Los Angeles.  We pray that he recognizes that his journey closer to God is his 

greatest victory.  

 

We pray for the boys celebrating summer and September birthdays: 
May:  Eric Sherer, Alex Downey    June: Leo Garofalo, Jake Glantz 

July:  Kevin Dineen, Jonas Luedtke    August:  Nick and Matt Swoboda 

September: Dan Freestone, Phil Scherer  

   
We pray for the deceased,  
including members of the Prep Community; all the patriots of 9-11; and those that so bravely have protected us: 

police, firemen, and those in the armed services. 

 

We pray for our relationship with Jesus to continue to grow through the Parents Praying with 

St. Ignatius group. Lord, please help guide us on our journey.  Amen.   


